
Mr. Scott Marcum
Elementary Principal
Email: marcums@arlingtonlocal.org
Phone: (419) 365-5121, ext. 245

● December 22: Students will have an early release at 1:00 pm.

● Thursday, December 23 - Friday, December 31: Christmas Break.

● Monday, January 3rd: Students return to school.

● Thank you to Mrs. Griffin as the 1st - 3rd grade Christmas programs were a huge

success. Special recognition goes out to the Arlington Senior Class of 2021,

Arlington PTO, and Arlington Music Boosters for their joint purchase of the new

“ColorSource 40 Channel” light board which is now in use for performances.

● Thank you to PTO for another successful Santa Shop.

Reminders:

● There are still 3 more spirit days - see attached flyer

● Anytime your child will be absent from school, please call the Elementary

office and leave a message that they will be out. A note is then also

required upon returning to school.

● During after-school or evening events elementary students must be

monitored by their parents and are to remain in the gymnasium during the

events. Students are not permitted to play in the hallways during these

events.

Update from Guidance:

This week's Town Hall will be focusing on Habit 1: Be Proactive!
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